
SHERWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 
JANUARY 2013 NEWSLETTER 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE - TUESDAY JANUARY 8TH AT 7 PM WE HAVE A SPECIAL GUEST 
COMING TO OUR SHERWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION MEETING 

CLARK COUNTY COMMISSIONER STEVE STUART will join us. This is an excellent 
opportunity to talk with your elected official to share what is on your mind and to hear what 
plans Clark County has for our neighborhood area. 

LOCATION- St John Lutheran Church 11005 NE Highway 99 -*new room- we will be downstairs 
in the basement* 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 2012; 

SHERWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION - re-grouped and held 3 well attended meetings. 

CLARK COUNTY SHERIFF OFFICE and FIRE DISTRICT 6 - sent representatives to speak at our 
meetings and keep us informed of topics affecting our neighborhood. We also had speakers from 
other Clark County departments to let us know of services and opportunities available to our 
community. 

WE ELECTED AN EXECUTIVE BOARD AND BEGAN COMPILING AN EMAIL DATABASE OF 
MEMBERS- thank you to those who have volunteered ! Thank you to Bob Spinuzza for being in 
charge of email communication. 

WE HELD A "MAKE A DIFFERENCE DAY" EVENT AND DID A NEIGHBORHOOD CLEAN UP- we 
were recognized by Clark County and got a write up in the Columbian newspaper. Thank you to 
those who participated; Honey and Darrell Bermel, Suzanne and Cliff Richard, Bill and Bridget 
McLeman, Betty Hennessey and Vicki Fitzsimmons. Together we picked up more than 20 bags of 
trash from our roadsides. 

PLANS FOR 2013; 

JANUARY MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER STEVE STUART- will include some potluck snacks. 
Honey and Bridget will coordinate the potluck. We will plan 2 more meetings, one in late spring, 
one in fall. 
WE HOPE TO DO A SOCIAL EVENT IN THE SUMMER 
WE WILL CONTINUE TO HOST SPEAKERS THAT FOCUS ON SHERWOOD- crime prevention, 
graffiti control, improvement of conditions along Highway 99, - we want to cover topics that 
people feel are most important to our area. 
WE WILL AGAIN DO AN EVENT FOR MAKE A DIFFERENCE DAY 

REMEMBER; 
WHO- YOU! all Sherwood residents, property owners, business owners or managers, we want 
YOU to be involved - come and meet County Commissioner Steve Stuart. 
WHEN - next meeting is Tuesday January 8th 7 pm to 8:30 pm. 
WHERE- St John Lutheran Church 11005 NE Highway 99 - thank you St John's for use of the 
meeting room. 
WHAT- Sherwood Neighborhood Association Meeting. 
WHY- be a concerned, involved citizen! Meet your elected official County Commissioner Steve 
Stuart. Get to know your neighbors. 


